
Energy & Geoscience Institute 

June 29, 2004 

THE 

UNIVERSITY 
OF UTAH 

Ms. Mary Hartford, Contracting Officer, 
DOE Golden Field Office 

Dear Ms. Hartford, 

I am pleased that our project has been chosen for funding under contract DE-FG36-
94GO 14292. The purpose of this letter is to request authorization for pre-award spending 
privileges from the DOE Golden Field Office. Personnel are available to initiate work on 
the project. We wish to proceed with the acquisition of drill cuttings and well logs from 
injection wells drilled at Coso and The Geysers. We will use the material to evaluate and 
predict the effects of injecting water into heated rocks. 

Sincerely yours, 

ls:~Jrf~ 
{/ ~~incipal Investigator 

University of Utah 
Energy & Geoscience Institute 
423 Wakara Way, Suite 300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84108 
Ph. 801-585-6931 
jmoore@egi.utah.edu 
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